To whom it may concern,

It is with this letter that | formally oppose the TGA's advice to change the regulation of homeopathy
and other holistic remedies to a non therapeutic classification.

| chose to support option 1 or at worst, option 2 in this matter.

It is my belief that the TGA has an obligation to protect the safety of Australian citizens, but not to
make judgements about the use of “low risk products”.

Regards,

Benjamin Small.



